
 
 
 
 
 
 

November 5, 2014 
  
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  Mark A. Satorius 
    Executive Director for Operations 
 
FROM:    Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/  
 
SUBJECT:  STAFF REQUIREMENTS – COMSECY-14-0033 – PUBLIC 

RELEASE OF REPORT, “A PRELIMINARY NUMERICAL STUDY 
OF THE HAZARD FROM LOCAL LANDSLIDE TSUNAMI 
SCENARIOS AT THE DIABLO CANYON SITE IN CENTRAL 
CALIFORNIA” 

 
 
The Commission has approved the staff’s recommendation to publicly release the subject 
report. 
 
The report should be linked electronically to the Center for Nuclear Waste Regulatory Analysis 
(CNWRA) memo providing the report to the NRC (ML050450106) and the staff’s subsequent 
memo (ML060460441).  
 
The staff should prepare background information to provide context to the public regarding the 
NRC’s treatment and disposition of the preliminary study. 
 
 
 
cc: Chairman Macfarlane  
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 Office Directors, Regions, ACRS, ASLBP (via E-Mail) 
 PDR 
 
 
 


